
List your farm ASAP on this new website!
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Last spring we asked you about the need for a new and sophisticated farm directory 
tool that would connect farmers and consumers in the region. The response from 
local farms was overwhelmingly in support of this idea. Thanks to a very small 
grant, and the generosity of local firm Grassroots Design, we are ready to launch 
the new site publicly in a few days.

However, the first step is to make sure lots of farms are listed! We will be using 
Local Food Peterborough and other media to promote your farm widely year-round. 
Buyers can search by products and by types of shopping experiences. Take a look!

All you need to do is go to this link, create an account and build your listing by filling 
in blanks. Everything is automated. It will take about 15 minutes.

You will be able to log in anytime, 365 days a year, to update your listing (and 
please do).

Click My Farm Listing and choose Add a New Farm Listing 

As promised, there is no fee for this service this year. Volunteers have helped make 
this possible because it is important for our community as a whole. Let's figure out 
together what sustainability model will make sense for all of us going forward.


